
Message to Members
Dear Members,
I’d like to take this opportunity to thank those of you who attended our 61st Annual 
Meeting in March.  We shared good food, caught up with old friends and made new 
ones, said goodbye and thank you to Michael Suarez on his retirement and elected 
a new board member.  If you missed the fun, check out the photo album on our 
Facebook page.  

Our new board member, Kevin  McElyea, has been with the Sarasota County Sheriff’s 
Office for over 20 years and currently 
holds the rank of Lieutenant. We are 
excited to have Kevin on board and 
look forward to his input and that of 
his fellow employees.  New ideas are 
always welcome and greatly appreciated so 
if you see Lt. McElyea out and about, 
let him know what you think.  

Now that summer has arrived, we’re 
offering some HOT DEALS for 
MEMBERS ONLY.  First, check out 
our new 12-12-12 Loan. Whether you 
want to get away from it all now or shop for back to school items later, $1,200.00 
at 12% for 12 months might be just what you need.  If that doesn’t fit in with your 
plans, maybe our Match-A-Rate Auto Loan Program will.  Give our loan department 
a chance to look over your financing from another financial institution.  If our rate 
isn’t better, we will match your current rate and beat it by as much as ½% going 
all the way down to our base floor rate.  Last but not least, switch from paper to 
e-Statements between July 1st and August 31st and we will enter your name into a 
drawing for an iPOD Touch so you can take your favorite music and videos along 
on your HOT summer get away.

Remember, check out our new Facebook page and “Like” us.  It’s the newest place 
to get all the information you need about YOUR credit union.  We are here to 
SERVE THOSE THAT SERVE SARASOTA and that includes you.

Sincerely,
Elaine Karins
President

Summer Issue 2012 
Lobby Hours:
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday  
8:30 am – 5:00 pm

Wednesday 
10:00 am – 5:00 pm

Location:
1558 – 1st Street 
Sarasota, FL 34236
(941) 953-6744
Fax: (941) 365-4966
SAMM: (800) 860-5704
www.smecu.org

Our Board of Directors:
Sarasota Municipal Employees Credit Union’s 
Board of Directors are charged with overseeing 
the operations of the Credit Union and setting 
goals that it would like to see the Management 
and Staff accomplish. The Board is comprised of 
volunteers that are elected by the members of the 
Credit Union, at the annual meeting.

You can visit more than 200 of our shared branch  
locations.  To find out more visit 
www.xtendcu.com  or call (941) 953-6744

Sarasota Municipal Employees Credit Union is an Equal 
Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender.

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 and 
backed by the full faith and credit of the United States 
Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency.

Holiday Closings:
Independence Day      Labor Day
Wednesday, July 4      Monday, September 3

New board member: Kevin McElyea

Switch to Estatements
for a chance to win
an iPod Touch!

See back for more details



Enter the contest by enrolling for  
E-Statements through It’s Me 247  
by clicking on ‘Preferences’ and  
completing the enrollment for 
E-Statements.

Switch to E-Statements 
for a chance to

Win an 
iPod Touch!
Log in and click ‘Preferences’

Board of Directors: Gil Leacock | Al Light | Norman Stockton | Maggie Sumney | Kevin McElyea

Supervisory Committee: Gerald “Buster” Chapin | Gary Laubacker | Lynette Garrett | Kathie Micko | John Quartuccio

Find Out 
  How Affordable
     Life Can Be
learn more about our great savings rates today 

As a member of your community, we are constantly striving for great service. Is your 
debt managed and are your savings on track?  We have great savings and loan rates, 
an easy application process, and we can help keep your financial life on track, while 
saving you money.  Our self-service options like It’s Me 247 Online Banking and 
EasyPay bill payment services are available 24-7 and are just a few of the many ways 
we make managing your finances more flexible and convenient for you.
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Sign Up for E-Statements
• You can view a 18 month history of your account
• Your statement is available sooner than a mailed copy
• It’s safer than being delivered to your mailbox

To sign up for e-statements go to the credit union’s website at  
www.smecu.org  and click on It’s Me 247 sign in and click 
on personal preferences and sign up for e-statements.  If you 
need assistance contact the credit union at (941) 953-6744.


